
 
 
 
 
 

September 7, 2010  
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  R. W. Borchardt  
    Executive Director for Operations  
 
FROM:    Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary   /RA/ 
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS – SECY-10-0078 – CENTRALIZED 

EMERGENCY OPERATIONS FACILITIES AND COMBINED 
LICENSE APPLICATIONS 

 
 
The Commission has approved the staff’s proposal for the Commission to make a determination 
of the acceptability of centralized Emergency Operations Facilities as part of its review of 
Combined Operating License and Early Site Permit applications submitted in accordance with 
10 CFR Part 52. 
 
 
 
 
  
cc: Chairman Jaczko  
 Commissioner Svinicki  
 Commissioner Apostolakis  
 Commissioner Magwood  
 Commissioner Ostendorff  
 OGC 
 CFO 
 OCA 
 OPA  
 Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
 PDR 

  
 


